
        
       

    
 

  
      

        
           
 

  
        
       

  
  

  

 

 
 

Due to impacts of COVID-19, the Amyotrophic Lateral Sclerosis Research Program 
(ALSRP), Autism Research Program (ARP), and Ovarian Cancer Research Program 
(OCRP) have extended the pre-application submission deadline. The extension is for 
all applicants. 

Requests for further extensions to the new pre-application submission deadlines will 
not be accepted. The FY20 ALSRP released funding opportunities on January 17, 
2020. The FY20 ARP and FY20 OCRP released funding opportunities on February 27, 
2020. 

Please consult the modified Program Announcements available on Grants.gov and 
contact the CDMRP Helpdesk with any questions. 

CDMRP Helpdesk 
help@ebrap.org 
(301) 682-5507 
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